STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, May 27, 1969

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

Not by years but by disposition is wisdom acquired. ---Plautus.

FROM THE BUSINESS CFFICE

Any student who has received a National Defense Student Loan and will not
be in school next year, must have an exit interview. This is required.
Contact the Business Office.

Remember.........accounts must be paid by June 6th,

NEED A RIDE TO ALASKA?

Contact Sharilyn Hansen of 707 Orondo Street, Wenatchee, Washington 98801
at NOrmandy 3-7273% by Thursday, May 29% if you would like a ride to Anchorage
or on to Kenai. She can take 4 or 5 passengers.

CHRISTIAN SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES!!

*The Englewood Baptist Church is in need of a pianist for Sundays. Pay is
available. For more information contact the Dean of Students.

*Berean Assembly of God is looking for workers (single or married) to work
for the summer with their C.A.'s and Sunday School Christian Education.
Contact the Dean of Students.

FROM THE BOOKSTORE

Be ready for the coming events! Get your graduation and wedding cards in
the bookstore. New supplies have just arrived. If you are looking for a
bargain, check our little table for items and gifts at 25% off. Sorry....
no more charges or special orders.

SUMMER HOUSING

Take advantage of using the dormitory rooms for student housing this summer.
The cost is $1.00 per night. Make arrangements with the Dean of Students.
If enough students are interested perhaps meals can be arranged.

W.0.M. OFFERING

The W.0.M. offering for last Friday totaled }319.53.



